
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The first step to meeting the FDA’s UDI requirements is to obtain a company prefix from 

HIBCC. A HIBCC company prefix is called a Labeler Identification Code (LIC), a unique 

four character alphanumeric code assigned to your organization. 
 

The HIBCC LIC application fee is the only financial transaction you will make with HIBCC 

in the UDI process. It is a one‐time fee, based on you organization’s international gross 

annual sales as reported on your last audited fiscal year. There are no renewal fees or 

additional fees whatsoever.  

The LIC fee schedule is below, as well as on our HIBCC LIC application form. The 

application form can be completed online or downloaded as a PDF. 

 

 

 

 

 

For any additional questions please contact us at sales@hibbcpakistan.org or by phone at 

+92 321 5617100 


